
 
 

 
DOES MY HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION AUTOMATICALLY RENEW? 
 

After your initial application for Homestead Exemption has been made and the exemption 
approved by our office, it automatically renews each year unless there is a change of ownership 
or eligible use of the property.  Each January, our office mails a Homestead Renewal Notice and 
“Change-Card” to all Homesteaded properties.  This card allows property owners to verify the 
status, use, and ownership of the property has not changed.  Florida law requires the property 
owner to notify the Property Appraiser of any change of property use or ownership status.   
 

If there are NO changes to the use and/or ownership of the property, simply keep the card as your 
receipt verifying you were automatically renewed for another year.  However, if there are changes, 
please mark the Change Card accordingly and return it to our office.  Here is the link to the 
Homestead Exemption Renewal/Change Card:  http://www.bcpa.net/forms/changecard.pdf 
 

If you are the surviving spouse of a homesteaded property owner or otherwise believe you are 
entitled to an exemption for which you have not filed, you must file your own Homestead 
Exemption application to receive the benefit. If you have any questions relating to the Change 
Card, the death of an owner, or need assistance in filing for Homestead or other tax-saving 
exemptions, please visit our website at www.bcpa.net or contact our Customer Service 
Department at 954-357-6830. 
 

There many are other tax-saving exemptions available to qualified individuals.  You can view a 
complete list of exemptions and eligibility requirements on our website at 
www.bcpa.net/homestead.asp. 
 

LOW-INCOME SENIOR EXEMPTION 
 

The Low-Income Senior Exemption does not automatically renew.  Since this is an income based 
exemption, it must be renewed each year.  If you benefitted from the Senior Exemption in 2018, 
our office will mail you your Senior Exemption renewal postcard in February.  If you meet the 
income threshold on the renewal card, simply sign the card and return it to our office in order to 
renew your Senior Exemption for 2019.   
 

If you are aged 65 years or older as of January 1, 2019 and would like information on this important 
exemption, please visit our website at www.bcpa.net/senior_instructions.asp 
 

If my office can ever be of assistance to you, please visit our website at www.bcpa.net, call us at 
954-357-6830 or email me directly at martykiar@bcpa.net 
 
Take care, 

    
Marty Kiar 


